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November 02, 2016 / less than a minute

On October 26th, Carter Ledyard & Milburn LLP's first-year associate class traveled to Legal Services NYC's Bronx office to take part in Carter
Ledyard'’s Bronx Wills Project. This program is a joint undertaking with LSNYC to advise LSNYC clients in the Bronx about their testamentary

planning and to prepare wills, living wills, health care proxies, and powers of attorney. LSNYC is a not-for-profit law firm that helps low-income
residents of the Bronx protect their legal rights. With the aid of LSNYC, Carter Ledyard has been providing essential pro bono planning services

to Bronx clients for over twenty years.



http://www.legalservicesnyc.org/our-program/bronx

